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Preparing a syllabus…  
 
Regents Bylaw 4.1 requires faculty to “inform students concerning the requirements, standards, 
objectives, and evaluation procedures at the beginning of each course.”  The University of 
Nebraska-Lincoln requires that this information be conveyed to students via a written syllabus at 
the beginning of each course.  Any syllabus should also clearly communicate the instructor’s 
name, office location, contact information, and office hours.  
 
 
 


